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HOLIDAY NOTICE 
 

 
All TRE Certificate Holders, Staff and concerned are hereby informed that Pakistan Stock Exchange 

Limited will remain closed on Wednesday, December 25, 2024 being Public Holiday declared by 

the Government of Pakistan on the occasion of Quaid-e-Azam Day /Christmas. 

 

 

 

________________ 
Jawad H. Hashmi 
General Manager, 
Chief Market Operations Officer 

 
 
 

Copy to: 

• The Commissioner SMD, SECP (smd.notices@secp.gov.pk) 

• The Chief Executive Officer – PSX 

• The Chief Executive, CDCPL 

• The Acting Chief Executive, NCCPL 

• Website – PSX 
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